
Notice to Yankeetown Residents: Open Council 
Seat 
Invitation to Serve Your Community 

Dear Residents of Yankeetown, 

We hope this letter finds you well and enjoying all that our wonderful community has to 
offer. We are writing to inform you that there is currently an open seat on the 
Yankeetown Council, and we invite interested residents to consider serving in this 
important role. 

If you are passionate about contributing to the future of Yankeetown and helping to 
shape decisions that affect our town, we encourage you to submit a letter of interest. 
Letters can be brought in person to Town Hall during regular business hours. 

If you are interested in applying, please submit your letter of interest to the Yankeetown 
Council by Thursday, June 26, 2025, at 3:00 p.m. This deadline will help us ensure a 
timely and thoughtful selection process as we fill this important role. 

Serving on the council is a rewarding opportunity to give back to the community, work 
collaboratively with your neighbors, and help ensure that Yankeetown continues to 
thrive. As a council member, you will be entrusted with making decisions that reflect 
the best interests of our entire community. 

If you have a desire to serve, a vision for Yankeetown’s future, and a commitment to 
fairness and integrity, we would be delighted to consider your application. 

Thank you for your continued dedication to our town. Together, we can make 
Yankeetown an even better place to live. 

Sincerely, 

Yankeetown Council 


